
 

 
Emergency Department Wait Time Task Force 
Public Consultation – Interlake-Eastern Region 

 
 
 
About the Wait Times Reduction Task Force 
 
The Manitoba government has established a Wait Time Reduction Task Force, to examine  

and address waits for emergency care and priority procedures such as surgeries and  

diagnostic tests.  The committee members include healthcare providers and members of the  

public.  The committees are consulting with the public to hear their concerns and ideas for  

innovation and improvements.   

 

Have your voice heard and share your ideas about how to improve access to Emergency  
Department care. 
 
 
Date:  May 10, 2017 
 
Time:  6:30 – 8:30 PM 
 
Where: Gordon Howard Senior Centre 

384 Eveline Street 
Selkirk, Manitoba 

 
 
Please let us know if you need anything to help you participate (interpreter, alternate format, 
French option, etc.)  by calling 1-855-259-9670, or by emailing ATSC@gov.mb.ca.   
 
 
Can’t come to the meeting?  You can still have your voice heard by completing our survey, 
which can be found at http://www.gov.mb.ca/health/wtrtf.html 
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